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Sarah Leach

To: Jessica Passant
Cc: Jodi Legros; Andrew Edwards
Subject: RE: CofA Comment Reminder

From: Jessica Passant <jpassant@pelham.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 1:12 PM 
To: Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca> 
Cc: Jodi Legros <JLegros@pelham.ca>; Andrew Edwards <AEdwards@pelham.ca> 
Subject: RE: CofA Comment Reminder 
 
Good morning Sarah,  
 
A17-2024P: 1311 Effingham St – A building permit applicaƟon will be required upon planning approval. 
 
A19-2024P: Part of 73-79 William St – A building permit applicaƟon will be required upon planning approval.  
 
B13-2024P: 764 Canboro Rd – A building permit applicaƟon will be required upon planning approval. 
A14-2024P: 764 Canboro Rd – A building permit applicaƟon will be required upon planning approval. 
A15-2024P: 764 Canboro Rd – A building permit applicaƟon will be required upon planning approval. 
 
B14-2024P: 28 Lorimer St – Any future proposed construcƟon will require a building permit applicaƟon. 
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